
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               21st March 2025 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

 
’It’s not what you say, it’s how you say it’ 

 
 

OWN CLOTHES DAY 
 
On Friday 28th March  the  children can 
wear their own clothes to support the school 
by bringing in an Easter egg for our ‘Easter 
Bingo’ . 
 

 

Neurodiversity Celebration Week 
 

This week we have been celebrating 
Neurodiversity. It is a time to recognise and 
celebrate the unique strengths and 
perspectives of those with conditions such as 
austism, ADHD, dyslexia and more. In 
observance of Neurodiversity Celebration 
Week, we embark on a journey of 
understanding and acceptance. 
 
 

 

Guess the Name of the Easter Bunny 
 

To help raise much needed money for school, 
starting next week the children will have the 
chance to win a prize by playing ‘Guess the 
Name of the Easter Bunny’ – 50p a guess and 
no limit to the number of goes……good luck!! 
 

 
 

Red Nose Day 
 

We celebrated Red Nose Day today and raised 
a fabulous £157! The children took part in 
lots of different activities and had so much 
fun! Don’t forget to follow our Twitter page 
for pics! 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

SCHOOL TIMES:     8:45AM  -  3:15PM 
 
GATES OPEN:        3:05PM 
 

WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss Hughes)          99% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   97%            
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   98% 
Tulips  (Miss McGowan)   100%    
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    93% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   98% 
 
Wow! A great week with 5 classes again in green! 
Well done to Bluebells, Daffodils, Poppies, and 
Sunflowers for amazing attendance and a special 
well done to Tulips for 100%!!    Keep it up!! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

96.5% 
 

Diary Dates 
 

24 Mar     World Maths Day 
25 Mar     Y2 Swimming (last session) 
28  Mar    1K Biscuit Day 
28 Mar     Own Clothes Day (bring an Easter egg) 
 1  Apr      Zones of Regulation Parent Workshop 
 3  Apr      1M Class Assembly Infant Hall 9:00am 
 3  Apr      Easter Bingo 3:30pm Junior Hall 
  
 4  Apr      BREAK UP 1:15PM EASTER HOLIDAY 
  
 
 

 
 

Parent’s Evening 
 

Thank you to everyone who attended Parent’s 
Evening – we hope you found it helpful and 
informative. 
 

 
Y2 Swimming/Last Session 

 
Just a reminder that Tuesday 25th March will be 
the last swimming session for children in Y2. 
 


